Re: payment of Grants directly into your bank account (BACS)
**ONLY COMPLETE IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY SUPPLIED INFORMATION**
We are pleased to inform you that we are in the process of moving to a more efficient method for paying your grants. We will now pay you directly into your bank account.
To receive your payments via BACS, we need to know the sort code and account number of your bank account.  We have requested this information previously, therefore unless there have been any changes you DO NOT need to do anything.  If you have changed your bank details or you believe we don’t hold your details, please complete and return the form below.
To confirm that we have the correct details, please can you include a copy of your lodgement slip/bank statement (you can blank out transactions).

If you require more information on being paid directly into your bank account please give us a ring on the number below.
Many thanks for your help with this change,
Yours sincerely

Northern Ireland Police Fund
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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As confirmation of the above details, I have enclosed/








Forwarded a copy of my paying-in slip/voided cheque 
(tick box)
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